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Professor David Mayes, Professor of Banking and Financial Institutions, former Chief 

Economist at the Reserve Bank of New Zealand and Adviser to the central banks of Finland 

and Estonia, passed away in November 2017. Professor Mayes, a committed teacher and a 

prolific researcher and writer, joined The University of Auckland in 2008, becoming Director 

of the University of Auckland’s Europe Institute in 2009, and was most recently Chair of the 

Advisory Board of the Europe Institute. He led many Europe-focused research initiatives in 

New Zealand and in Europe, and was a strong supporter of this journal. 

To recognize David’s many and invaluable contributions to academic research and practice in 

a number of fields, and to the Europe Institute in particular, The New Zealand Journal of 

Research on Europe will publish a Special Issue in memory of David in late 2020. We seek 

submissions on topics related to David’s fields of interest in finance, the world banking systems 

and many aspects of European integration. We particularly welcome submissions examining 

relations between and shared concerns of Europe, New Zealand and the Pacific. Submissions 

may take the form of full research articles or essays, review articles or essays, commentaries, 

or research notes. 

The deadline for submissions to the New Zealand Journal of Research on Europe Special Issue 

is 30 December 2019, and with a rolling review process, we anticipate final publication by 

November 2020.  

Please refer to the submission instructions and the style guide on our website 

(http://www.europe.auckland.ac.nz/en/publications.html).  

For questions, please contact Associate Professor Maureen Benson-Rea or Dr Ayelet Zoran-

Rosen on <europe_journal@auckland.ac.nz>. 
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